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September 8, 2010
City Manager's Office
PO Box 708

Lawrence, KS 66044-2248

Dear Mr. Corliss:

As you may be aware, the Friends organization raises
funds to support the libkbrary through used book sales.
One way 1in which we generate customers for this
fundraiser is through yard signs. I am writing you to
request permissicon for the Friends of the Lawrencs
Public Library to place these signs in the area around
the library.

would be placed between 6™ and 9™ streets
and between Massachusetts and Tennessee streets. We
would place them on or after the morning of Friday,
October 1 and remove them on or kbefore the afternoon oI
October 5.

These signs

The Friends of the Lawrence Public Library is a non-
profit organization that has given the Lawrence Public
Library nearly $1,000,000 since 2000. We appreciate all
the help you can give us in this matter.

Slﬂ;ﬁfely,

i . _ R
" Bébb’\t\ :
Ruth\DeWLtt 2010 Fall Book Sale
Fflenqs Thursday, Sept. 30 - 5pm-9pm, Members
Coordinator :
rdewitt@lawrence.
likb.ks.us

Giveaway day

10 - 2pm-6pm,




